
Tutoring in the Library 

Camarena Memorial Library 

Calexico, CA 

 

Guidelines 

Tutors and/or mentors using the Library agree to the 
following guidelines: 

1. Tutors and students will abide by library rules 
of behavior (See Code of Conduct). 

 
2. The library is a public meeting place; therefore it should 

not be used for profit purposes, such as running a private 
tutoring service. 

 
3. A tutor/mentor will be allowed to meet with one or two 

students (maximum) at one time. 
 

4. The tutor and student(s) must help maintain a quiet 
atmosphere in the library.  If library staff determines that 
there is a noise problem with that tutoring session they will 
ask both tutor and student(s) to leave for the day.  
Continued problems may result in being banned for the 
library. 

 
5. Tutors must sit in the area that corresponds with the age of 

the child being tutored.  Children in 7th grade and younger 
will be tutored in the Children’s Room.  Children in 8th 
grade and older will be tutored in the Adult Area. 

 
6. To accommodate the most number of library users, 

tutors/mentors must share existing sitting space with other 
library users (up to the capacity at each table). 

 
7. Any questions about these guidelines may be directed to 

the City Librarian. 
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